
Computer REuse/recycling And Marketing 
CREAM 

 
Clark County residents may now donate their used computer systems to the community 
by taking their computers and related hardware to the Clark County Jail Work Center to 
be evaluated for reuse or recycling. The Jail Work Center is located at 5197 NW Lower 
River Road and is open for donations Monday – Thursday, from 9:00-11:30 am and 1:00-
4:00 pm. There is no charge for City of Vancouver and Clark County residents if the 
computers are from their households. Additionally, residents may recycle their old 
television sets and other household electronics at this location. 
 
Reusable computers will be reconfigured and loaded with a free operating system, then 
donated to community members in need through the Salvation Army. Non-working 
computers and computers that do not meet the standard for reuse will be recycled 
responsibly. The CREAM program is possible through the cooperation of Clark County, 
the City of Vancouver, Clark College, Clark County Jail Work Center, Waste 
Connections, The Salvation Army and Columbia Resource Company.  
 
Businesses with computers to recycle should call City of Vancouver Solid Waste 
Services at 360.696.8186 to learn about recycling options. 
 
 
See the Brown Pages for additional information: If you received a Clark County 
Qwest Dex phone book, then you have a wealth of recycling, yard debris and garbage 
information at your fingertips. Check out the Brown Pages, (right behind the green 
Community pages in the front of the book) and you will find the answers to your solid 
waste questions. Up to date information is also available on the local WCI website, 
www.wcnorthwest.com.  
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